

July 17, 2003

Ms. Alemada Ruby Firepower Displays Unlimited, Inc. 14240 Southwest 256th Street Princeton, Florida 33032

Dear Alemada:

Just a short note to thank you for another successful Independence Day Celebration at Miromar Outlets. Without your continued support, we could not have held such an outstanding event.

Between Miromar Outlets and Teco, the crowd was estimated to be well over 15,000 people in attendance, with additional thousands of people watching from their homes in Stoneybrook, Grandeza, and surrounding areas.

For your information, I am enclosing copies of advertisements, articles, radio spots, and flyers that covered the event.

Again, thank you for your support. We look forward to your participation in next year's "Fifth Annual Independence Day Celebration."

Regards,

MIROMAR OUTLETS

Jeff Staner

General Manager

eam